
 

Never Move House! 02.02.2018 

What I have been hearing about é  

Hello! 

Apologies for the lack of newsletter 

last week! I was moving house on 

Thursday and it turned out that it 

needed a lot more work than we 

thought, meaning I had to take the 

Friday off too! We have also had 

lots of staff off poorly as there 

seems to be a bug of some kind 

making its way through school! If 

you suspect that your child is feel-

ing unwell and not themselves 

then do let us know.  

Monday saw a great swimming 

session with lots of progress being 

made on our targets. The children 

are working well with the same 

members of staff and this has been 

great for tracking their develop-

ment. Richard was fab in the pool 

and Owen was great at swimming 

on his back with support!  

Tuesday morning was science and 

maths where we are trying to en-

courage the children to vocalise 

whilst counting. This has show a 

steady start but we are confident 

that we will be able to achieve this. 

Tuesday afternoon was art with 

Rachel and a great P.E session 

with Aimee.   

DAN MATTRAVISñ
TEACHER 
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Penguins Newsletter 

¶ Dates for your 
diary: 

¶ Monday: Swimming 
and Weekend 
News! 

¶ Tuesday: Maths 
and Science in the 
morning followed 
by Art with Rachel 
and P.E wilth Aimee 
in the afternoon. 

¶ Tuesday (PM): Dan 
PPA  

¶ Wednesday: 
Sounds, Larkpack, 
Sensory room and 
Cooking 

¶ Thursday: Soft 
play for some and 
shopping for oth-
ers. PSHE and Mu-
sic in the after-
noon. 

¶ Friday: Caf®, 
choosing and as-
semblyó 

 

 

 

 
Parents Evening 
 
Thank you to those who attended parents evening! If you 
didn't manage to make it I will catch up with you as soon as 
I can to re-arrange!  
 
Cheers. 
 
 

 

Wishing you an 

excellent weekend! 

 

Dan, Jo, Jess, Tash, 

Amie, Maria and 

Vanessa. 

 

Donõt forget to keep 
checking our school 
website for lots of 
info and links to 
useful sites. 

 
 

Wednesday morning saw us thinking 

about õyõ sounds followed by colour 

Larcpack, which is certainly a favourite 

for the children. We spent the rest of 

Wednesday doing some intensive inter-

action in the sensory room follow by 

iced bun cooking! Olu was brilliant in 

this session and so was Richard.  

 

Thursday morning was soft play for 

some and shopping for others. Richard 

walked back from Trowbridge Park to 

Tesco and Jaxon walked almost there 

and back! Carter enjoyed engaging with 

lots more equipment at soft play.  

 

Friday was a trip to the café and choos-

ing to finish off the week.  

 

Have a good one! Dan  

 

Millie is our star of 

the week!  



Well done for a fantastic 
week Penguin Class! 


